
 

 

 

 

July 17, 2020 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET # 1  
 

 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Set #1 - Contract C20120 – Eastridge BART Regional Connector  

Q1. What is the rough Engineer Estimate on this project? 

A1.  Independent Engineer’s Estimate (ICE) ranges from $240M to $285M. 

Q2. I would like to register for the Industry day webinar on July 23rd 10a - 12:00 (noon). Is there 

a link to register my company to participate and get follow up VTA info -  we are registered 

in the VTA portal (company profile). 

A2.  Please click here to register for the webinar. Detailed webinar instructions were posted at our 

website as well. 

Q3. I was hoping you or someone could help me in regard to downloading some documents for 

this bid. I was able to download most of them, but I had trouble with the following: 

− Geotechnical Report – 239MB 

− Industry Review Specs Volume 4 – 109MB 

− Industry Review Plans Volume 1 – 173MB 

− Industry Review Plans Volume 2 – 92MB 

− Industry Review Plans Volume 3 –  94MB 

− Industry Review Plans Volume 4 – 109MB 

It says that it's in an html file format and that there is an error: 

A3. VTA will continue to monitor all uploaded files to see if any was corrupted. Our system 

shows that all files were successfully uploaded. Your listed files ranges from 92MB to 

239MB as indicated above. Your download time depends on file size and connection speed, 

so please allow more time to download. VTA called the questioner and they advised that 

they were able to download the all the documents.  

Q4. Have the following documents for the C20120 - Eastridge to BART Regional Connector 

been uploaded? 

− Draft Project Drawings 

− Draft Specifications 

− Environmental Document; and Mitigation Monitoring & Reporting Program (MMRP) 

− Geotechnical Report 
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A4. Yes. Documents were uploaded on July 14, 2020. All Plan Holders should had received 

notification via their registered email about this upload. 

Q5. I see the RFQ request on the Axis report, but do not see any bid documents linked to this, is 

there something I’m missing here that I could obtain? 

A5. VTA plans to publish the IFB document in 4th Quarter 2020. You probably asking about 

“Industry Review” event scheduled on Thursday July 23, 2020. Please refer to A2 hereto for 

more information about Zoom webinar and how to register.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at ehab.azab@vta.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 
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